
 

 

C E L E B R A T I N G  S U C C E S S  

A P P R O V E D  2 0 1 8 - 2 0 1 9  

S C H O O L  Y E A R  C A L E N D A R  

Superintendent Yanitski provided the feedback 
information from the schools on the BGRD Draft 
2018-2019 School Year Calendar. Trustees 
thanked staff and School Councils who reviewed 
the draft calendar and provided consolidated  
feedback.  
The Board approved the revised draft of the Black Gold Regional 
Division No. 18 2018-2019 School Year Calendar. 

L O C A L L Y  D E V E L O P E D  

C O U R S E S  

Associate Superintendent Romanchuk reported that we  
require Board approval for the implementation of new, as 
well as, the continued use of various Locally Developed 
Courses. Trustees commented that the courses are excellent 
opportunities for our students and approved the use and  
renewal/extension of the Locally Developed Courses as  
presented. 

M O M E N T  O F  S I L E N C E  

Children Learn What They Live 
If a child lives with criticism, He learns to condemn. 

If a child lives with hostility, He learns to fight. 

If a child lives with ridicule, He learns to be shy. 

If a child lives with shame, He learns to feel guilty. 

If a child lives with tolerance, He learns to be patient. 

If a child lives with encouragement, He learns confidence. 

If a child lives with praise, He learns to appreciate. 

If a child lives with fairness, He learns justice. 

If a child lives with security, He learns to have faith. 

If a child lives with approval, He learns to like himself. 

If a child lives with acceptance and friendship, he learns to find love in the world. 

Author Unknown 

Trustees and Administration acknowledged a moment of silence for families who have lost loved ones.  

2017-18 BGRD Christmas/Winter Concerts & Band/Drama Performances 

A special thank you to all of the Black Gold Regional Division staff, students and organizers for the hours 
of dedication and practice they put into the preparation of their Christmas/winter concert, drama, choir 
or band performances. As well, a big thank you goes out to the family and community members that 
came out to support the events and watch the students perform.  


